
The Staying and Thriving project is part of

The Ohio State University’s Center on


Education and Training for Employment, a

translational research center within the


College of Education and Human Ecology.

Staying & Thriving (SAT) is a program specifically designed to address the needs of and hold space for Black
women students in the College of Education and Human Ecology. The SAT team is comprised of all Black
women faculty and staff in the College who recognize the unique challenges and factors that influence
your everyday college and lived experiences. Women who join the SAT program will have the opportunity to
participate in the following:

CALLING ALL BLACK WOMEN UNDERGRADUATES IN EHE

In-person and virtual professional development and mentorship activities
Sister Circle Meetings  (a safe space for Black women to support and empower one another)
One-on-one mentorship with a Black woman graduate student
Social gatherings and networking events
Professional headshot (for junior and senior students only)

If you are interested in participating, please complete the enrollment form by clicking here. If you have questions

or need additional information, please feel free to contact our team privately at stayingandthriving@osu.edu.

Use “SAT Program” in the subject line of the email.

visit our website by clicking below
cete.osu.edu/staying-and-thriving

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/3a1b077d508c40d7b433bd47f2458005
mailto:stayingandthriving@osu.edu
http://cete.osu.edu/staying-and-thriving

